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August 27, 2012

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445-12th Street, S.W.
TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

re: WBSG(RM), Lajas, PR, FAC Mo. 53629

Dear Ms. Dortch:

(301) 986-4160

FAX: (301)986-4162

Received & Inspected

SEP -42012

FCC Mail Room

This is to advise the Commission that the main studio for
WBSG is now located at DR #368, Ku 0.7, Sabana Grande, Puerto
Rico 00637. The mailing address remains PG Box 1689, Lajas, PR
00667.

Please direct any questions to the undersigned.

Yours truly,
/ /
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Jerrold Miller
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